
RESOLUTION HONORING THE MEMORY OF CHRISTOPHER W. FROST 
 
 
      WHEREAS, Christopher W. Frost passed away on January 13, 2022, while serving as a 
member of this Board, and the quarterly Board meeting is an appropriate occasion to reflect on 
his life and service; and  
 
      WHEREAS, Chris was elected as Chairman of this Board in April 2010, having served as a 
member of the Board since June 2001; and 
 
     WHEREAS, throughout his tenure on this Board and until the time of his death, Chris 
contributed his tireless efforts and his long-term vision and advocacy in support of low income 
Kentuckians; and 
 
     WHEREAS, Chris also brought to this Board his astute legal judgment, his quick wit, his 
deep legal experience and his ability as a leader to set ambitious goals and to inspire others to 
follow; and  
 
    WHEREAS, the Kentucky Equal Justice Center has made great progress under Chris’ 
leadership, and Kentucky’s low income people will benefit from that leadership for many years; 
and 
 
    WHEREAS, throughout his life, Chris contributed to the community through his service on 
numerous board and agencies working for the public good; and 
 
    WHEREAS, Chris provided us all with an example of unselfish, thoughtful and generous 
service to others and of how to live life thinking of others and working for their benefit; and  
 
    NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that his Board celebrates the life and 
accomplishments of Christopher W. Frost in gratitude and admiration for a life well lived.  
 
    FURTHER RESOLVED that this Board extends to his family and to his many friends this 
Board’s profound gratitude for all that Chris has given to the Kentucky Equal Justice Center and 
to this Commonwealth.   
 
 
 
 
 
 


